

Dear club officer,

During this unprecedented time, we are inspired by how the Rotary family is innovating, caring for people affected by the global COVID-19 crisis, and showing that even at a distance, Rotary connects the world. Clubs are also finding new ways for members to stay engaged and support each other.

So that Rotary International may better serve you, we would like to understand how your club has been affected, and how you are serving your members, and your community.

I invite you to take this brief survey about your club's response to the pandemic. **Your input is essential.** We will use the feedback from club leaders around the world to help us prioritize our next steps in response to these new challenges.

Follow this link to take the survey: Take the Survey

You can also copy and paste the URL into your internet browser.

<a href="https://rotary.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV">https://rotary.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV</a> 5gXBQnuIGIDQfoF?Q DL=3pFy0y2ylE6t51R 5gXBQnuIGIDQfoF CGC y7rST rOt8VUCaUt&Q CHL=email

Please complete this survey within the next two weeks.

Kindest regards,

Mark Daniel Maloney President, 2019-2020 Rotary International